
























































There is a rehearing scheduled in November for a disciplinary matter which was originally
heard in July. The attorney in the matter requested that the original five panel members from
the July hearing be excluded from the November hearing and a new panel be appointed. Since
Dr. Porche, J. Harris and L. Agosta are not available for the November hearing, this leaves
only four Board members who will be available: S. Westbrook, P. Johnson, T. Cotita and L.
Bonanno. Mr. Shows will contact the counsel to see if the four new Board members are
acceptable to hear the case instead of five.

AGENDA ITEM 13.2
OTHER BUSINESS

Dr. Lyon reported there was an NCSBN announcement regarding Ebola and nurses refusing to
take care of patients.

Dr. Prechter asked for clarification regarding discussing Education issues outside of Board
meetings. Mr. Shows stated it would not be advisable to have communications about a formal

issue which is before the Board.

Motion: by N. Davis, seconded, to go into Executive Session to hear the report on
Litigation.

Voice Vote: L. Agosta-yes; L. Bonanno-yes; T. Cotita-yes;
N. Davis-yes; J. Harris-yes; P. Prechter-yes; S. Westbrook-yes

Motion Carried
(The Board went into Executive Session at 4:55 p.m.)
(The Board came out of Executive Session into Open Session at 5:10 p.m.)
Motion: by N. Davis, seconded, to adjourn

Voice Vote: L. Agosta-yes; L. Bonanno-yes; T. Cotita-yes; N. Davis-
yes; J. Harris-yes; P. Prechter-yes; S. Westbrook-yes

Motion Carried
The meeting adjourned at 5:10 p.m.
JOLI RRIS, VICE PRESIDENT
LOUI A STATE BOARD OF NURSING

20



